Historical Preservation Commission Meeting
April 21st, 2022
The meeting was called to order at 18:05 by Shawn Zabinski, President.
Members in attendance are the following: Jim W, Richard Y, Nellie P, Shawn Z, Deb C.
Members absent were: Suzanne Baker-Young and John Glynn.
Jim made the motion to accept the minutes from March’s meeting, Rich seconded the motion. Motion carried without dissent.
The group went ahead with reorganization of the group. The President is Shawn Zabinski, Vice-President is Jim Weintzal and Secretary is Suzanne Baker-Young. Richard made the motion and closed nominations for each one. Motion passes without dissent.
The following was discussed about Michianza Days.  Shawn has the fairgrounds booked for August 6th, 2022. Deb has drafted up the Vendor Agreement. The agreement was viewed by members and was agreed that it looked good and just needed a few corrections. The vendor agreement is $25 for two tables and $10 for each additional table. The second item discussed was food booths. The group decided to have two food booths which include the Lions and the Good Shepherd Lutheran Church. The third item discussed was advertisement. The group decided to advertise in the Monroe County Herald, REC, Hagen Sports Network, Black River Falls WWIS, Mix 96.1, and Cow Country. The fourth item discussed was volunteers. The HPC group will contact Scott White to see if the Boy Scouts can help volunteer that day. Also, the HPC will contact Park and Rec and see what help they can provide. Also the group wants to contact Irma from the Library to see if they would like to participate by selling books and also contact the Boys and Girls Club to see if they would like to do sign-ups.
Shawn mentioned that the library stairs will be repaired this year. Money raised and grants will go towards that. Shawn also mentioned that the building inspector has been in contact with Eric W. about the old post office stairs. Eric will be working on repairing the stairs this summer.
Shawn is working on the Andres Grant and will get that submitted.
Nellie made the motion to adjourn and was seconded by Jim. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 18:57.
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